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Mr. Chairman,

OIOS staff members are guided by our vision of a strong and accountable United

Nations fortified by world-class internal oversight, and by our mission of delivering

objective oversight results that make a difference. I would like to thank all of OIOS staff

for their hard work, and for the continued visible support of senior management and the

Secretary-General.

I would also like to express my appreciation to you, the Member States, for your

continued support and for the trust you place in OIOS.

The annual report before you covers a wide range of subjects of the work of the

Internal Audit Division, the Inspection and Evaluation Division, and the Investigations

Division in as much detail as is possible in the limited space allowed. I welcome your

questions and discussions on any subject matter.

Thank you.
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